
 

 

 

 

 

 

           

         

 

To: Jay Stokes and members of the Deer Park City Council 

From: Steve Corry, Assistant Superintendent for Administration 

Re: Request approval for short-term placement of DPHS senior 2021 signs 

Date: April 26, 2021 

 

 

Mr. Stokes and City Council, 

 

On behalf of South Campus principal Scott Davis and the DPISD administration, we are 

requesting consideration for allowing the placement of the 2021 Deer Park High School 

senior of 2021 graduation signs along the median on Center St. This is very similar to the 

placement last year’s signs. If approved, the signs would be placed by DPHS’ JROTC 

students on Saturday, May 22nd. On May 26th, this same group would move the signs to the 

grassy area in front of South Campus along San Augustine St.  

 

We are thankful for all of the support the City of Deer Park has provided DPISD over the last 

14 months and we thank you for your consideration in this matter. If you have any other 

questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 832-668-7075 or via email at 

scorry@dpisd.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Steve Corry 

Deer Park ISD – Asst. Supt. for Administration 
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